
-------------------------------------------------- 

The Castleton herd are offering the pick 

of their pen of strong young bulls, as 

seen at the 2016 BWCS AGM. Pedigree 

details available on request. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Mr Mick Wright, Powys 

Tel: 01874 730990 

E: michael155wright@btinternet.com 

-------------------------------------------------- 

 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Lordswood Jack, born 09/11/2015. 

Halter trained and pre-move TB tested 

to appear at Three Counties Show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact James Brain, Warwickshire 

Tel: 01789 266908 or 07772 886157 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Two registered British White cows with 

Red Poll calves at foot; Tollesbury Sky 

Blue (sire Tollesbury Nelson, dam 

Tollesbury Blue Moon) and Tollesbury 

Hera (sire Tollesbury Boromir, dam 

Woodbastwick Honey Pie), both born 

2008. 

Contact Sally Phillips, Suffolk 

Tel: 01284 827570 

Email: sallyphillips05@icloud.com 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Four young bulls available from the 

Hevingham herd, ready for work and all 

sired by Albany Orson: 

Hevingham David born 01/07/2015 

Hevingham Skiathos born 12/06/2015 

Hevingham Willet born 15/06/2014 

Hevingham Seamus born 11/05/2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Stephen Howard, Norfolk 

Tel: 07979 801095 

Email: sahrippon@aol.com 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Selection of females and a yearling bull 

calf available from the Heathlands herd. 

BVD accredited, farm assured, TB4. 

Mr A Carter, Norfolk 

Tel: 01553 840748 or 07736 466441 

Email: charlottehounslow@live.co.uk 

---------------------------------------------- 

 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Woodland Hugh's Helen, red pointed 

maiden heifer born 12/04/2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact Mrs J Fuller, Essex 

Tel: 01787 460329 or 07816 190188 

Email: fullers@brickwallfarm.co.uk  

-------------------------------------------------- 

Albany Penguin, born 13/09/2015. 

Blood tested BVD, Lepto, IBR, Johnes, 

nationwide transport offered, will be 

available to view on the show circuit in 

2017 if not already sold. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Leslie Cook, Cambridgeshire 

Tel: 01954 232796 

Mob: 07818 632353 

Email: albanycattle@btopenworld.com 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Red pointed bull calf Rhiwe Tiberius, 

born 17/06/2016. Registered pending 

inspection between 10 and 18 months 

of age, as per the BWCS Bull 

Inspections Scheme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr A Hann, Carmarthenshire 

Tel: 07974 397520 

Email: a.p.hann@swansea.ac.uk 

-------------------------------------------------- 
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Semen from four British White bulls is on the way to a cattle producer in Hungary for use in a breeding programme with 

predominantly Angus females. Straws in the shipment will be from Castleton Kerfuffle, Hevingham Polaris, Smarden Trident 

and De Beauvoir Huckleberry Finn and we look forward to seeing some British White progeny in central Europe! 

Castleton Kerfuffle Hevingham Polaris Smarden Trident De Beauvoir Huck. Finn 

ï

Entry forms and inspection guides will be sent out to all members, with catalogues available in due course. 

Please read the guide carefully before you enter, as it outlines the inspection criteria which all entries will need 

to meet in order to be auctioned as part of a Society sale. Should any animals fail inspection, buyers will be 

made aware at the time of sale that those particular lots will not be auctioned under the auspices of the BWCS. 
 

Cattle at the Cirencester sale will all be sold unhaltered (you may halter cattle in the pens if you wish) and there 

will again be haltered (show/sale) and unhaltered (sale only) sections under the *BRAND NEW* Melton 

Mowbray cattle facilities. These sales have been organised to provide vendors with the best possible platform 

to sell their pedigree breeding cattle, so please support these Society events in any way you can.  

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

VACANCIES 
 

There will be two vacancies on the 

BWCS Executive Committee for 

positions commencing 14th 

October 2017. Nominations 

should be made to the Breed 

Secretary no later than 1st 

September 2017. 
 

GRADING UP CERTIFICATES 
 

Due to a change in paper stocks, 

the grading up certificates sent to 

members in the last few months 

may be appearing a lighter colour 

than the usual pale pink to 

distinguish from full pedigree 

certificates.  
 

This issue is being resolved but in 

the meantime, please make sure 

to check which animals are 

grading up and which are full 

pedigree. 
 

WELCOME: NEW MEMBERS! 
 

Jane Horton, Hampshire 
 

John Richmond, West Sussex 
 

Phillip Liddell, Hampshire 
 

Andrew Piper, Kent 
 

Jane Antrobus, West Midlands 

 

 



 

 

 
DERBY COLLEGE, MORLEY, DERBYSHIRE 

 

Selling boxed beef from the farm campuses own 

 Broomorley herd of British White cattle which are part 

 of the agricultural courses and apprenticeships 

 available from Derby College. 
 

Farm Manager Adrian Oliver 

Tel: 01332 836614   Email: adrian.oliver@derby-college.ac.uk 

 

Friday 13th October 
 

- Evening meal to be held at The Green Man, Stanford, 

Bedfordshire SG18 9JD, arrive from 7.30pm to eat at 8.00pm  
 

Saturday 14th October 
 

- Annual General Meeting to be held at The Green Man, Stanford, 

Bedfordshire SG18 9JD at 11.00am 
 

- LUNCH 
 

- Afternoon visit to the Southill Herd of British Whites by kind 

permission of Whitbread Farms, Southill Park, Biggleswade, 

Bedfordshire SG18 9LL 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Menu choices for both the Friday evening meal and 

lunch on Saturday will need to be pre-booked with the Secretary.  
 

AGM packs including full details and menu booking forms will be sent 

to all members for return nearer the time.  
 

Any questions? Contact Breed Secretary Ruth Mawer on 01400 

230142 or email brtwhitecs@aol.com. 

The Green Man, Stanford 01462 812293 
 

The White Hart Hotel, Shefford 01462 811144 
 

The Airman Hotel, Meppershall 01462 850853 
 

The Mansion House, Shuttleworth 01767 627965 
 

Old Warden Park, Old Warden 01767 627201 
 

Stratton Guest House, Biggleswade 01767 600920 
 

Stratton House Hotel, Biggleswade 01767 312442 
 

Beadlow Manor Hotel, Beadlow 01525 860800 

ô:

HOW DO I REGISTER A BULL UNDER THE NEW SYSTEM? 
 

- Register pending inspection, subject to the same fees per age group as before. All bulls intended for registration 

must still be birth notified between 0-3 months of age 

- You will receive an orange certificate as notification of registration pending inspection ² bulls with orange 

certificates are not eligible for pedigree breeding until inspection has been passed 

- Contact the Breed Secretary to organise inspection when the bull is between ten and 18 months old 

- Providing that the bull has passed, you will then receive a standard pedigree certificate as notification that the bull 

is fully registered and eligible for pedigree breeding 
 

WILL I BE REMINDED TO GET MY BULL INSPECTED? 
 

- The Society will remind those breeders who have a bull registered pending inspection when the animal is 

approaching the minimum inspection age of ten months 

- It is then the breeder®s responsibility to confirm with the Secretary whether they would like their bull(s) to be 

inspected before they reach the age of 18 months ² please give plenty of notice 

- Bulls of inspection age no longer intended for pedigree breeding do not need to be inspected 
 

I®D LIKE TO BUY A BULL BUT HE®S NOT BEEN INSPECTED, WHAT SHOULD I DO? 
 

- As long as the bull is inspected between ten and 18 months of age, it can be arranged by either the breeder or the 

new owner. If you think you might need to have a bought-in bull inspected, you may want to ensure that he has 

been registered pending inspection by the breeder prior to purchase. 
 

HOW WILL BULLS BE LISTED IN THE HERD BOOK UNDER THE NEW SYSTEM? 
 

- Using bulls born in 2016 as an example:  

- Bulls born in 2016 which have passed inspection before the end of February 2017 (deadline for the 2016 edition) 

go into the 2016 Herd Book in the normal way, listed by breeder 

- Bulls born and registered in 2016 but not inspected go onto a separate list in the 2016 Herd Book, similar to  how 

grading up registrations are listed 

- If those bulls subsequently pass inspection, they will then appear as fully registered (listed by breeder) in the 

2017 Herd Book 

- Bulls born in 2016 which fail inspection before the end of February 2017 will not appear in the 2016 Herd Book 

- Bulls born in 2016 which fail inspection after February 2017 will not appear in the 2017 Herd Book 

 

For more information on the BWCS Bull Inspections Scheme, please refer to the ­Bull Inspections Guide® which was sent to 

all members, or go to www.britishwhitecattle.co.uk/bull-inspections.  

* *

The BWCS is introducing a new grade of full Society membership for junior breeders under 21 years of age (on 1st January 

of the membership year).  
 

Junior membership will be priced at £17.50 annually (payable on 1st January) and members will enjoy the following 

privileges of the Society: 
 

- Registration of up to five calves per calendar year at half the normal registration fee. Any additional registrations 

made in that year will be charged at full price, as will any fees for herd prefix registration, inspections and transfer 

of ownership 

- Right to vote at Annual General Meetings (any Junior Member under 18 years of age may not vote at General 

Meetings but is otherwise considered a Full Member) 

- Hard copies of the BWCS Herd Book, annual Breed Journal and quarterly newsletters 

- Invitation to all Society community events such as herd visits and workshops 

- FREE advertising of cattle for sale/wanted in BWCS newsletters and on the website 
 

To enquire about membership, please contact the Breed Secretary on 01400 230142 or email brtwhitecs@aol.com. 

?
!

 

Open to all BWCS members, the herd competition offers a chance to have your cattle judged on farm, with the prize-

giving conducted at the AGM in October. This year®s judge is Mr Paul Pennington, owner of the Oldington herd. 
 

Once all the entries are in, herds are categorised by size (small, medium or large) so that the judge can compare like for 

like and winners and runners-up are placed in all three categories. There are also extra prizes given as follows: 
 

Best Stock Bull 

Given to the herd sire which most catches the judge®s eye on their travels ² the bull®s progeny may also be taken into 

account in this category 
 

The Enterprise Trophy 

Awarded to the herd showing the most innovation in the way that they market their product, be it the livestock, the beef, 

or any other endeavour involving British Whites 
 

The Randolph Turpin Trophy 

The one they all want to win! The Randolph Turpin Trophy is a magnificent bronze sculpture of Woodbastwick Randolph 

Turpin, presented to the overall best herd in the competition each year. 
 

Entries cost £10 per herd, please contact the Breed Secretary before the end of July if you wish to enter. 

The BWCS bull inspections 

scheme applies to bulls born 

on or after 1st January 2016 

If you have not paid your subscription 

for 2017, there will be an invoice 

enclosed with this newsletter.  
 

If you receive an invoice with this 

newsletter but have already paid your 

subscription, please contact Ruth 

Mawer. 
 

If a subscription remains unpaid, 

membership will be suspended and 

this newsletter will be the final 

correspondence until payment has 

been received.  


